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August 24, 2016

Penny Antell

Principal

Tomahawk Elementary School
1048 East Kings Road
Tomahawk, WI 54487

Dear Principal Antell:

Congratulations on receiving a Bronze Level Wisconsin School Health Award. Receiving this award
signifies Tomahawk Elementary School’s commitment to providing students with the knowledge and
skills to make healthy decisions that contribute to their academic success. I commend your school for
having health and safety policies and environments, health education, physical education and other
physical activity programs, nutrition services, family and community involvement, and health promotion
for staff.

Two staff members from your school are cordially invited to attend the Wisconsin School Health Award
Ceremony on October 26, 2016, from 6:45 — 8:00 p.m. at the Wilderness Resort in Wisconsin Dells.
Hors d’oeuvres will be served. One round-trip mileage, two hotel rooms for the evening of October 26,
and breakfast the morning of October 27 will be reimbursed according to state guidelines. Please visit
https://goo.gl/forms/5SHscAxJAVEHsPSf] to register. Please note that reimbursement will not occur until
after the event and will be sent to your district under the heading Wisconsin’s Movin Schools.

Congratulations on your achievement! I encourage you to join us in honoring all of the 2015-16
Wisconsin School Health Award recipients, and to share your knowledge with other schools across the
state. Supporting this initiative ensures more schools create an environment that enables students to
achieve their full academic potential as well as supports them in developing healthful behaviors to last
throughout their lives.

Sincerely,

Tony Evers, PhD

State Superintendent

TE/ep
¢: Terry Reynolds, District Administrator
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